
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Mr Sartor,  

 

 
Re: Pemulwuy Project 
 
As the CEO of the Aboriginal Housing Company, I commend to you the plans for 

our future, that paves the way for the new generation. 

 

We will change the Image of this place, brining hope to reality. 62 affordable 

houses, 4, 3 and 2 bedrooms, a commercial centre, a new gym, health and fitness 

centre, a business college art gallery and respite care building, retail and office 

space on our land, Aboriginal land. Purchased by the Aboriginal housing 

company over 32 years ago, to honour the work and commitment of all our people 

who have supported this important Idea for our future. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Michael Mundine 
CEO Aboriginal Housing Company Ltd. 
 

23 October 2007 
 
ATTENTION: The Honorable Frank Sartor 
Minster for Planning 
Department of Planning 
23 – 33  Bridge Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 


